Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Richard Melville [rjmelvil@us.ibm.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2008 12:55 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Brenda Yamen

Subject: 128 - Firing Ranges Alert

The Alert contains the following statement regarding surface decontamination on page 17:

"Floor and horizontal surfaces inside the firing range should be cleaned
routinely with a detergent or cleanser designed for lead
decontamination. EPA studies show that general all-purpose cleaners are
adequate for both general cleaning and post-intervention cleaning [EPA
1997, Lewis et al. 2006]."

This statement appears to be to be contradictory in that the first sentences states "surfaces..should be
cleaned routinely with a detergent or cleanser designed for lead decontamination” whereas the second
sentence indicates that "EPA studies show that general all-purpose cleaners are adequate for both
general cleaning and post-intervention cleaning." Should cleansers be designed for lead
decontamination as stated in the first sentence or are general all-purpose cleaners adequate for surface
decontamination as stated in the second sentence?

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Richard Melville, CIH

Global Well-being Services

Building 320A-2, Zip 4C1/Fishkill
Telephone: (845)894-8018, Tieline: 533-8018



